
 

 

 

VILLAGE OF COHOCTON 

BUDGET WORK SESSION     

MARCH 13, 2018 

 

 

The Cohocton Village Board of Trustees held a Budget Work Session on Tuesday,  

March 13, 2018 at 6:00 pm, in the Village Office, 17 South Main Street, Cohocton. 

 

Present were: Deputy Mayor: Janice Sahrle. Trustees: Sandra Azzi and Wendell Freelove.   

Also present were: Village Clerk-Treasurer Katherine Wise, Village Attorney Elizabeth Oklevitch, Fire 

Chief William Waggonner, Street and Water Supervisor Justin Coats, Nate Martin, Matt McCarthy, and 

Dan McClure. 

 

Deputy Mayor Sahrle called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. 

 

Deputy Mayor Sahrle led the Pledge to the Flag. 

 

A motion was made by Trustee Azzi, seconded by Trustee Freelove to appoint Janice Sahrle as Mayor 

through April 1, 2018.  The motion carried 3-0.   

 

The Village Board worked on the 2018-2019 Village Budget.   

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Trustee Azzi, seconded by Trustee Freelove, the meeting was 

adjourned at 7:00 pm. 

 

Katherine M Wise            Prepared:    March 13, 2018 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 


